
We welcome newcomers to our church!                           
If you would like to become a member of 
our parish family, please complete one of 
the blue registration forms, which you will 
find on the table near the front door of the 
church. You can bring the form to the office 
during business hours or put it into the   
collection basket. 

January 15, 2023 The Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Mass Intentions 

1/15/23   For the People of the Parish 

1/18/23   Sandra Driskill 

Offering Envelopes 

Income $2,500.00             
CCD $48.00                                                      
Christmas Offering $100.00                       
First Offering $45.00                                           
Expenses $1,564.00                      

Lequita Baldwin, Barbara Allen, Martin Brantley, Wanda Brantley, Daniel Begnaud, Alice Loftin, Fred Blanchette, Castro Family, Vivian Lopez, Maylee Converse,                
Cody Warner, Denise Tremonte, Sue Dickey, Sandra Dugan, Jim Kaiser, Woodrow Guidry, Dora Robinson, Annie Marino, Kelcey Converse, Jo Frances Manuel,                      
Mary Rogan-Reeder, Joseph Reeder, Steve Morris, Karon Preiss, Roy Harmon, Ann Crain, Cece Cobb, Patsy Bobo, Aprille McLaughlin, Sami Thibodeaux, Janet Swearingen, 
The Men and Women of the USS Makin Island, Sara Spikes, Leah & Natalie Spikes-King, Abril Spikes, Jennie Beeve, Joe Wheaton, Kelvin Wheaton, Ray Shawn Wheaton,  
Erica Redmon, Yvonne Guidry, Carol Marsh, Jaystan Davis, Sue Abshire, Linda Campbell, Jacque White, Matthew Watson, John Nolte, Lea Uptigrove, Phillip Grisham,        
Noah Dinet, Trevor Cantu, Hunter Williams, Helen Windsor, Shannan Dinet, Theresa Henson, Duane Petersen 

Happy Birthday        

William Robey  1/15  

Kathryn Covington 1/16  

Hallie Cooley  1/18 

Todd Dinet  1/18  

Catherine Hillin 1/18  

Jose Del Castillo 1/19 

Maris Fogo  1/19  

Paul Rodgers  1/19  

Becky Whitaker 1/20 

Callye Windsor 1/20  

Lindsey Daleo  1/21 

Winter Riddle 

I have four sides, I am little and I can spin, and if 
you want to play just bet all your chocolate 
coins and hope you’ll win.  

See Mrs. Amanda if you know the answer. 

Parish Announcements 

The Parish office will be closed 

Monday, January 16th.  

There will be no weekday/evening 

masses the week of the 16th-20th 

as Father Polycarp will be at the 

Priest Retreat.  


